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[bookmark: _DV_M215][bookmark: _DV_M216][bookmark: _DV_M217][bookmark: _DV_C199][bookmark: _DV_M227][bookmark: _DV_M228][bookmark: _DV_M229][bookmark: _DV_M230]The FDEP’s Division of Waste Management (DWM) will coordinate with the FDEP’s Division of Water Resource Management such that when Environmental Resource Permit (ERP) applications are submitted to the FDEP or to a Water Management District, the permit reviewers will check the DWM Institutional Control Registry to evaluate whether or not there are existing DWM-imposed institutional controls.  If an ERP application includes property that is impacted by a DWM institutional control, the permit reviewer should contact the DWM project manager to see whether there is a conflict between the existing restrictions and the proposed use contained in the application for an ERP.
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